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Brooks, David K., EMNRD

From: CindyR [croper56@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, November 12, 2007 6:47 PM
To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD

Subject: hearings regarding Open Pit rules

Dear Mr. Brooks:

Although I'm not sure my email comments will be allowed into the public
record, I would like to send them to you nonetheless. I live and work off of
CR 55 in Cerrillos, and as such find it practically impossible to attend the
hearings you are currently conducting. I would like to go on record in
support of repealing Rule 50 [9.15.17.2.50 NMAC]jand replacing it with a
proposed new rule to be codified as 19.15.17 NMAC.

Thank you for your time and concern.

Best regards,

Cindy Roper —

60 Tarantula Flats Road
Cerrillos, NM 87010
466-35306
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